
!  
400 Dolph Street North Cambridge, Ontario N3H 2A7 
Telephone: (519) 653-7373 Facsimile: (519) 653-7557 

ISO 9001:2008 Registered 

Norwich Plastics is one of North America’s leading vinyl recyclers with current 
operations in Ontario Canada and Tennessee U.S.A. We have been specialized in PVC 
recycling since the 1990’s and have been in plastics recycling as a corporation since 
1986. We work with PVC and Vinyl product manufacturers, as well as waste generators 
to reclaim and reprocess over 40 million pounds of PVC from waste per year. Our 
commitment to the environment and supporting corporate sustainability initiatives 
remains our driving force, as we continue to create new technologies, products and 
methods of handling and reprocessing vinyl. 

Norwich Plastics is a proud member of the Vinyl Institute of Canada and we fully 
support the VIC’s initiatives and efforts to better the Vinyl Value chain in terms of 
environment, economy and job creation.  

The VIC plays a key role in speaking for the Vinyl Industry in Canada and internationally 
about issues that affect our polymer. The Vinyl Institute of Canada and its alignment 
with the Vinyl Institute based out of Washington, D.C. gives our industry a truly North 
American presence, and to that point, VIC continually focuses its efforts on assisting 
governments, consumers, and brand owners, while at the same time, moving our 
industry forward in the production, safe use and safe reclaim and recycling of Vinyl. 
 
As a member of the VIC recycling committee and Director here at Norwich Plastics, it is 
both a pleasure and a relief to work with such a dynamic team of invested companies 
and members. The goals of the VIC and their drive to address corporate and public 
issues from a pragmatic and level perspective, is unparalleled in today’s world with 
respect to challenging hasty regulations, bans, and unfounded and unsubstantiated fear 
mongering of the plastics industry. 

As more and more studies show how plastics and Vinyl are sustainable, and help 
improve our quality of life, it is imperative that we continue to promote these benefits to 
the public and to our industry.  

Support and membership in the VIC is one of the best ways that we can build, create, 
and find balanced solutions to both issues and opportunities for all of our Vinyl related 
stakeholders. 
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